
 

 

 
Dental for Schools is back this term! 

 

When: Monday 15th-Thursday 18th February (Week 3) 2021 

Where: At school in their fully equipped mobile van 

Why: Because we understand that some families can find it 

hard to take their child to the dentist. 

 

If you are interested in using this service and haven’t already 

received a form please ask for one from our front office and 

return it filled in by Monday 8th February. 

 

If you have any questions please contact ‘Dental for Schools’ 

on 7225 8142 or go to their website 

https://dentalforschools.com.au/ 

 

Please note this is not a free service but is bulkbilled and will 

use the Medicare funding your child has (if eligible) 
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